
 

 

June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Important meeting reminder: Year 11 into Year 12 Transition Evening on 

Thursday 4th July at 5.00pm 

 

Further to my letter earlier this term, I would like to remind you of the important year 

11 in to 12 induction meeting on Thursday 4th July at 5pm.   

 

We would like to encourage you to come to this meeting as it is a key information 

evening about both academic and pastoral sixth form life.  We would also like 

students to attend please.  

 

There will be an opportunity for questions at the end of the evening. 

 

This really is an excellent opportunity for us to explain how our sixth form works and set 

out our expectations. We look forward to welcoming our current year 11 students to the 

evening, along with those joining Sackville Sixth Form.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

    
 

 

Mrs H Valentine 

Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 
 


